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Wednesday, February 23, 2022 

 

Dear Perth Amboy School District Community, 

 

On Monday, February 7, 2022, Governor Phil Murphy announced that New Jersey's school 

mask mandate will be lifted, effective Monday, March 7, 2022. As a result of the Governor’s 

announcement and the significant decline in our district-wide Covid-19 cases, Perth Amboy Public 

Schools has decided to make it optional for staff and students to wear masks.  

 

Please note, the federal government has not lifted the mandate for public transportation, 

which means that students and staff will have to wear masks while in buses until further 

guidance is received. 

 

We want to thank you all for your ongoing support and cooperation throughout this process.  

 

Sincerely, 

  

Dr. David A. Roman 

Superintendent of Schools 


